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To be a praying church that EXALTS His name in worship, EQUIPS His church for spiritual growth, and ENGAGES His world through local and global missions. 

1875 Gold Hill Road 

                         Fort Mill, SC  29708 

  

SUNDAY  N IGHT  LIVE - EACH  SUNDAY  NIGHT  FROM 4:30-6:30PM  

EDGE - EACH  SUNDAY  NIGHT  - NOTE:  OCTOBER  9 IS GAME  N IGHT  

MENõS BREAKFAST  & B IBLE  STUDY  - 2ND  & 4TH  SATURDAY  

LADIES  AT  THE  BARREL - 3RD SATURDAY   

HARLANõS HEROES - OCTOBER  15 & 16 - ON  THE  LAND  - BEFENFITS  CHILDREN  

WITH  CANCER . 
 

BFF (BEYOND  FIFTY  FRIENDS) - OCTOBER  29 IS CHILI  COOK -OFF &  

                                                    CORNBREAD  BAKE -OFF AT  TCBC  
 

DRIVEWAY  PARTIES  - OCTOBER  31 - TCBC TRACTS , CANDY , HOT  COFFEE, HOT  

              CHOCOLATE  FOR YOUR  TRICK  OR TREATERS  



 

Iôm excited to share that Kristin and I have been approved as full 
time missionaries with Ratio Christi!  Our plan is to live part of 
each year in Lincoln as missionaries to the University of Nebraska, 
and to live part of each year in Germany teaching at Theologisches 
Seminar Rheinland.  For this to happen, like the Apostle Paul and 
other missionaries, we need to enlist a large team of people and 
churches to equip us financially.  While weôre intimidated by that, 
we trust that if God is calling us to this work, then Heôll lay it on 
the hearts of His people to support it.  We truly believe God is call-
ing us to serve others this wayé it seems Heôs been preparing us 
our entire lives for this very thing!  You can watch a video about 
Ratio Christi and sign up to be one of our regular supporters 
hereéwww.adamjohnson.ratiochristi.org  Choose the "Donate Directly (default)" option.  

As for timing, the sooner we raise up our team of supporters, the sooner weôll be able to start 
this new ministry!  Because of that, weôre not sure exactly when Iôll transition from serving as 

a full time pastor at Tega Cay Baptist to serving as a full time missionary with Ratio Christi.  Next summer (2017) is the 
soonest that we might be able to start full time with Ratio Christi.  But it may take longer than that to raise the support we 
need.  As weôve looked to God to guide us in all this, it seems as though Heôs put us on the following pathé 

2016-2017 School Year - serve full time at Tega Cay Baptist and work on enlisting a team to support us financially. 

2017-2018 School Year - sometime during this year, when we get fully funded, transition to being full time  Ratio Christi 
missionaries. 

2018-2019 School Year - be living in Lincoln Nebraska as missionaries to the University of Nebraska. 

Please be in prayer for us, that God would direct our paths! ï Pastor Adam 

LETõS HAVE A VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL!!!  

This past January we had 12 persons scheduled to go to Honduras to have VBS at five Hondu-
ran churches.  Unfortunately we had the trip canceled due to weather.  We were all saddened 
by this turn of events.  The churches in Honduras had their own version of the VBS we were 
bringing.  It was wonderful and successful.  They had over 400 children attend VBS at four 
churches.  With this success the pastors are so excited about this type of outreach that they are 

asking us to try and come in January of 2017.  We are working up the trip to be January 21 thru 29, 2017.  There will be four 
days of VBS and a big assembly of the churches on Saturday January 28th.  We are looking for as many of you that would 
like to go.  The cost is $1300 per person.  This includes air fare, in country transportation, meals, and lodging.  A deposit of 
$700 is needed by October 3rd with the remainder due December 11, 2016.  The churches will provide translators for us.  
Passports are required.  They must have six months or more before their expiration.  We are excited about this opportunity 
and hope that you will join us in Honduras.  For more information contact John or Bonita Jones. rtjones@comporium.net  

Pastor Adam  

Ladies Bible Study  

Start Date: October 25, 2016  

Every Tuesday  

6:30 p.m.  

Location:  East Wing Classroom  

If you have any questions, please contact  
 Jan Richardson at 803 -493 -5444 or  

by email at janandchris@comporium.net  
 

Bible Study books are available at  

LifeWay Book Store  or Amazon.  

http://www.adamjohnson.ratiochristi.org/
mailto:rtjones@comporium.net


 

Every Second and Fourth Saturday  - Menõs Breakfast and Bible Study on October 8 and 22 

Every Third Saturday  - Ladies Breakfast at Cracker Barrel starting Saturday, October 15 

October 9, 2016 - Youth Game Night after EDGE.   

October 15 & 16, 2016 - Harlan's Heroes - Pumpkin sale to benefit childrenõs cancer research 

October 29, 2016 - BFFõs Chili Cook-off and Cornbread Bake-off   

October 31, 2016 - Driveway Parties sponsored by the youth 

November 6, 2016 - Daylight Savings Time ends 

November 8, 2016 - Presidential Election 

November 13, 2016 - Guest Speaker- President of Seminary in Germany - Lunch to follow 

November 20, 2016 - Childrenõs Ministry Volunteers òTNTó luncheon 

November 23 & 24 - Church office is closed   

[ŀŘƛŜǎ .ƻƻƪ /ƭǳō - For the month of October, a movie, ñThe Listò, will be shown on Monday, October 31  

at 6:30pm. If you have any questions, please contact Terry Van Dyke at tvchatta72@yahoo.com. 

Serving Our Neighbors is a ministry supported by Tega Cay Baptist throughout the year.  For the 
month of October, the items needed for the pantry are canned soups and canned chili. You can bring the item  
requested and place in the SONôs food pantry which is located at the back of the Worship Center (Room 1). 
Thank you for your willingness to share with others.   

Tega Cay Baptist Life Groups 
       Adam & Kristin Johnson - Ages 18-29 - Sundays at 7:00pm 

       John & Bonita Jones - Mixed Adults - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 6:30pm 

       Jim & Linda Wall - Ages 30+ - 2nd & 4th Fridays at 6:30pm 

       Cliff & Pam Orsburn - Empty Nesters - 2nd & 4th Fridays at 6:30pm 

       Brad & Michelle Ferguson - Mixed Adults - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 6:30pm 

       Frank & Pamela Bronander - Ages 30+ - 1st & 3rd Fridays at 6:30pm     

       Cullen & Cynthia Keen - Families with Children - Fridays at 6:30pm 

       Philip & Jennifer Porter - Mixed Adults & Children - Thursdays at 6pm           

Ladies Breakfast at the Barrel (Cracker Barrel at Carowinds)  

This enjoyable activity takes place every 3rd Saturday of each month.  Join other ladies on 

Saturday, October 15th from 9:30-10:30am for a time of fellowship.  Get away on Saturday 

morning and delight in a breakfast that you do not have to cook!   

MINISTRY GROUP FOR  OCTOBER  

Welcome Ministry:   Deacon:  Ralph Van Dyke 

                    Ministerial Staff:  Adam Johnson 

The Welcome Ministry Group is devoted to all aspects of helping members and guests feel welcome. 

This ministry group taps into the spiritual gifts of  Exhorter, Mercy, Server, Administrator. 

Please pray for this ministry and the team members as they exercise their spiritual gifts.   

 Welcome Center & Greeters Ministry:  Team Leader:  Michelle Ferguson 

            Information/Web Site Ministry:  Team Leader:  Tyler Johnson 

            Security Ministry: Team Leader:  Andy Hanschu 



YOU CAN  SPONSOR A  NEEDY  CHILD   
     IN  THE PHILIPPINES  THIS CHRISTMAS ! 

 

ÇÏËÍÕÓÁȢÏÒÇȾÄÏÎÁÔÅ 
Please specify ñDafoe's Philippines Missionò 

 

Please submit your donation by October 17.   
 

Thank you so much for your partnership with  

ñPhilippines Mission 2016ò. 

davidandbecky.com/philippinesmission2016.htm 

A Gift of $40 will: Sponsor 5 children's Christmas 

gift bags or 20 hot meals for families & children       �,�W�·�V���6�K�R�H���%�R�[���3�D�F�N�L�Q�J���7�L�P�H�� 
Pick up your packing brochures and boxes  
in the foyer beginning - Sunday, October 30th. 

 

Pack your fun things and pray for the child who will receive 
your box. Make sure to include your $7.00 check for each 
box or donate and follow your box online at 
                             samaritanspurse.org 

All shoe boxes are due Sunday, November 13th! 

 

bŜǿ 
�D�����š our  

�D���u�����Œ�• 
our  

The Porter Family  

Philip, Jennifer, Robert, Nathan,  

 John & Jared 

Jacob Skramstad  

Raymond Johnson Will Johnson  

The Wyke Family  

Brian, Glenda & Briella  

Philippines Mission 2016: The Dafoeôs leave October 17th.  
Your prayers for a fruitful ministry, traveling mercies, and 
Godôs financial provision is much appreciated. They will 
serve hot meals, distribute Christmas gift bags and share 
the gospel to needy children. 


